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California ISO Ends Transmission Emergency  
 
FOLSOM, Calif. –The California Independent System Operator Corporation (ISO) has cancelled 
the transmission emergency that has been in effect since approximately 1:30 p.m. today. While 
the transmission line that was downed during the storm today remains out of service, other 
transmission capacity has been made available and is allowing the ISO to cancel the emergency 
conditions. The ISO would like to thank those Northern Californian’s who responded to earlier 
calls for conservation. It is difficult to quantify but your efforts do make a difference.  
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Follow us on Twitter | http://twitter.com/CalifornialSO 
The California ISO operates the state’s wholesale transmission grid, providing open and non-discriminatory access supported by a competitive 
energy market and comprehensive planning efforts.  Partnering with more than 90 client organizations, the ISO is dedicated to the continual 
development and reliable operation of a modern grid that operates at the least cost to the benefit of consumers.  The ISO bulk power market 
allocates space on transmission lines, maintains operating reserves and matches supply with demand.  Recognizing the importance of global 
climate change, the ISO welcomes new, advanced technologies that will help meet the energy needs of 30 million Californians efficiently and 
cleanly.  The ISO is a nonprofit public benefit corporation.   
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